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               FOOD FOR THE WEEK   

Reading I 
 
Responsorial 
Psalm 
 
Reading II 
 
Gospel 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Acts 2.14a, 36b-41 

 
The Lord is my shepherd; I shall not want 
 
 
1 Peter 2.20b-25 

 
John 10.1-10 
 
Jesus talks a lot about giving life and about the fullness of life.  It’s not just 
for hereafter.  Eternal life is our faith in him and in his word. 
 
We are called to be life-givers, to facilitate the full life of justice, 
compassion, and peace.  We are called to be ministers of life, serving the 
God who loves all life.  

MASSES 
Wednesday May 18 11:00 a.m. - Kenneth Sarto & Collette Cameron by the Estate of 

Irene Gendron Cameron 
- All Parishioners of OLV and St. Malachy 

Saturday May 21 7:00 p.m. - John Sellers ( 1
st
 anniversary ) by Virginia & Family 

- Pearl French by Mary Perron 
- Veronica Belter by John & Faye Doherty 

Sunday  May 22 9:00 a.m.  - Harold, Helen & Sean Cullen by Maureen and 
Norbert Ricard 

- Jos. & Nell McGurn and Michel Elie & Special 
Intentions by the Elie Family  



 
FIRST COMMUNION 
The following children have just received the Holy Eucharist for the first time: 

- Audy-Bigras, Ashley 
- Bertrand, James Lee 
- Cronk, Dylan 
- Girard, Nicholas 
- Haugh, Simon 
- Laframboise, Emma Hope 
- Lemieux, Zachary 
- McClelland, Julia 
- Sellers, Matthew 
- Schmidt, William Alexander  
- Schmidt, Andrew Kolja 

 
WEEKLY FOOD DONATION OFFERINGS  

 
Do you know? 
     At every weekend mass at Our Lady of Victory and 
St. Malachy, offerings are brought up to the altar.  First, there 
is the bread and wine, the weekly collections, and then the 
non-perishable food collected in the baskets at the entrance 
of the churches.  Do you know what we do with the food 
collected? And what about those cereal bars collected at 
OLV once a month?  
     The non-perishable food is sorted, for delivery to the local 
food bank (La mie de l’entraide) and the local soup kitchen 
(La Table de Bethlehem) which provides hot lunches to 
school-aged children in the basement of the St. Grégoire 
church every school-day lunch hour.  The cereal bars are 
delivered to the Buckingham Elementary School to nourish 
those in need. 

     Jesus often spoke in his sermons about the need to assist and help the less fortunate and 
those in need.  Through this program of food donations, our two parishes are doing their best to 
“walk the talk”.  The Transformation Committee thanks everyone for these weekly donations. 
 
 
OLV WARDENS meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 17

th
 at 7:00 p.m. in the Rectory 

 
ST. MALACHY WARDENS meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 17

th
 at 7:00 p.m. in Mayo 

 
PAPINEAU HEALTH  AND SOCIAL SERVICES NETWORK (PPSSN) 
Inserted in this week’s bulletin is an information flyer on the Papineau Health and Social 
Services Network for the English-speaking Population.  For further information please contact 
Linda Cameron at 819 777-3206 email: papineau@ohssn.org 
 
OLV IS STILL SEARCHING FOR MASS SERVERS  
If you are interested, please contact Monique Simpson at 819 986-3166 or call the Church 
Office.  

 

 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
SPRING SUPPER 
 
The OLV spring supper and balloon auction is scheduled for Friday, May 20

th
.  Tickets will go on sale this week. 

Parishioners who wish to attend should contact Alma, as soon as possible, to reserve tickets. Tickets will also be sold at 
the entrance of the church prior to mass, and will be available from the wardens.  Please don’t wait until the last minute 
only to be disappointed if no tickets are available. This year, we are trying something new. Instead of a beans and ham 
supper, we will be serving a supper of prime rib with a potato and a tossed salad.  As well, we are changing our wine list.  
Our raffle this year will be different as well. Instead of a Bar-B-Q, we will be raffling a compact electric fireplace. Tickets 
will be available this week as well.  Our balloon auction has proven to be very successful and a lot of fun and we will be 
once again holding this type of auction.  For this activity, we will need the assistance of our Parishioners.  We need gift 
donations for the auction, in particular, baskets of homemade preserves, or gift certificates from local businesses.  As in 
the past, your support will help to make this important fund raiser a success. 
 
Tickets are $15.00 for the event. 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATION 
The OLV Wardens would like to thank the donor, who wishes to remain anonymous, who donated the electric fireplace to 
be raffled at the spring supper.  Thank you for your generous support. 
 
GARAGE SALE 

Location: Centre d’Accueil at 111 Gérard-Gauthier Street, Buckingham Sector 
Date: May 21, 2011 
Time: from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
 
Donations of any articles, except clothing and shoes would be greatly appreciated. The proceeds generated by this sale 
are for activities for the residents at the Centre d’Acceuil.  If the weather does not allow to hold this sale, it will be held on 
the next day May 22 at the same hours 
 



Contact Mrs. Jean Lavell, 819-986-3564, if more information is required. 
 
  
PILGRIMAGE ST. JOSEPH’S ORATORY, MONTREAL 
St. Elizabeth’s Parish, Cantley, is organizing a pilgrimage to St. Joseph’s Oratory, Montreal on 
May 25, 2011 accompanied by Fr. Lomer J. Rooney.  Cost $50.00 each.  Details from Parish Office at 819 827-2004 or 
info@steelisabeth.org  
Liturgy Committee at St. Elizaberth’s 
 
THE RELAY FOR LIFE FOR CANCER  
The Relay for Life will be held on Friday, June 10, 2011 under the Brady Bridge.  All are invited to attend this event either 
as walkers or visitors.  Please note that soft drink cans, beer and soft drink bottles are still being collected by Monique and 
all money raised goes to this event. 
 
I am again participating in the 12 hour walk in the Relay for Life.  Please support me by making a pledge so that 

each step I take will be one step closer to finding a cure for CANCER.  You can see me anytime also for 

purchasing luminaries for this event. Thank you for your continuing support. 

  

Monique Simpson  
 
OLV GARAGE SALE 
When doing your Spring Cleaning remember there will be a garage sale on September 17

th
 at OLV.  Donations would be 

appreciated.  Call Monique at 819 986-3166 for more information or for item pick up. 
 
MILK BAG PROJECT FOR HAITI- I am asking people to save milk bags (the outer printed bag) . These bags are cut into 
strips and put together to make sleeping mats for the people of Haiti, they are used as packing material to ship products 
and therefore there is no cost to ship the mats to Haiti.  Insects and poisonous spiders do not like the plastic and will not 
hide in the mat.  It takes 300 to 500 bags to make one mat. If you are interested in helping out please leave the bags at 
the entrance of the Church for pick up.  
 
 
WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

May 08, 2011 (Sunday) $ 630.00 $ 260.00 

May 08, 2011 (Papal) $ 185.00   

 
 
ARE YOU NEW TO OUR PARISH?  

Welcome to all who want to make their faith home here! You may have come from other places. You may have been 
“away for a while”. Be assured that we love to have you among us. We would appreciate it very much if you identified 
yourself at Mass. It would also help if you would take the time to fill out a registration form. The next time you are with us, 
you may leave it in the collection basket or give it to one of the ushers or to the priest.  Welcome. 


